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 Greetings, Rosarians and Friends, 

Thanks for reading this issue of the e-newsletter of 
the Royal Rosarians produced by Duke Peter 
Glazer and Sir Knight Tom Marantette. If you have 
suggestions or contributions for the Royal Update, 
please contact Tom (tjm@atiyehbros.com) or Peter 
(pkglazer@aol.com). 

 

 

2015-16 PRIME MINISTER'S BALL 
 

by Duke 
Peter Glazer    

On Saturday, 
September 12, 
Royal Rosarians 
will celebrate the 
new 2015-16 
year. Join 
incoming Prime 
Minister Rick 
Saturn and First 
Lady Marie for 
an evening of 
celebration at 
the Sentinel 
Hotel (formerly 
the Governor 
Hotel). 
 
Tickets are $85 
per person. 
Seating is 
limited. 

 
The Sentinel, formerly the Governor Hotel, is a first 
class hotel with a luxurious ballroom. Come and enjoy 
the variety of songs selected by Dukes, Duchesses and 
Council for their introduction. 



   Enjoy music 
during the 
reception hour 
and during 
dinner from an 
acoustic 
quartet, 
Djangophiles. 
Feast on 
entrees from 
Jakes Grill: 
Jake's Classic 
Stuffed Salmon 
or Piedmonts 
Natural Beef 
Short-Ribs 
(vegetarian 
entree 
available). 

After the 
ceremony 
ends, dancing 
will be to great songs you love, hits and golden oldies, 
personally selected for your enjoyment. Dance to 
Portland's premier disc jockey, DJ George "the 
Mixologist," as he plays Frank Sinatra, The Beatles, The 
Beach Boys, Glen Miller, Nat King Cole, the Righteous 
Brothers, Jimmy Buffet, the Kingsmen, the Lettermen, 
Rolling Stones, Dean Martin and many more. 

 

Let Er Buck! 
 

   Pendleton Round-
Up, September 17-
20 
The Royal Rosarians will 
travel to Pendleton 
Oregon this year to take 
part in the Pendleton 
Round-Up. Just prior to 
marching in the 10:00 
a.m. Westward Ho! 
Parade on Saturday, 
September 19, the 
Rosarians will plant a 
rose to honor their world-
renown event. 

The Happy Canyon Night 
show tickets are available by emailing 
www.pendletonroundup.com or by calling the ticket 
office at 800-457-6336. Lodging may be available by 
checking online in Hermiston, Oregon or Walla Walla, 
Washington. The Pendleton Chamber of Commerce can 
be contacted for local homes to rent at 800-547-8911. 



 

Washington State Autumn Leaf Festival 
 

   Join the Fun 
In 
Leavenworth, 
September 
25-27 
This 2011 photo 
indicates the 
popularity of 
this great out-
of-town event. 
Always well 
attended by the 
Rosarians, it is time to grab this opportunity for fun 
and fellowship. Do not miss out. 

Sign up on the Rosarian website if you plan to 
participate (click below). You need to reserve your room 
at the Enzian Inn as soon as possible. Call 509-548-
5269 and give group nunber 9473. 

Equally important, sign up now if you plan to ride the 
bus. It will be available only if enough travelers commit 
to ride. The cost is $75 per person. Sign up under 
separate Rosie Bus on Events Calendar on website. 

David Rich is event Chair and can be reached at 503-
577-8315 to answer any questions or you can click on 
the link below to go directly to sign up page on our 
website. 

click here to access sign up page 
 

 

Royal Rosarian Profile 
 

   This Rosarian is one of our hardest working 
new members. If you haven't seen a lot of 
her yet, you will.  
 
Born in California and raised in Medford, 
she is a graduate of Oregon State. 
 
By marriage you might say she is "related" 
to a very famous Portlander, whose birth in 
1962 was international news. 

 
Her earliest memory of the Royal Rosarians comes from 
her work as a young buyer at Meier & Frank and 
watching the Grand Floral Parade from her office 
window. 
 
Her proudest achievement was working for 36 years 
with her late husband, the veterinarian who delivered 

http://royalrosarians.com/Event/66d60bc4-d516-45c5-9074-02ff6b417b32#sthash.bc9t4X9b.dpuf


Portland's world-famous baby, Packy, in 1962. When 
the Royal Rosarians knighted Packy, it occurred to this 
Rosarian that if she became a Rosarian she could 
continue the legacy of community service which she had 
shared with her husband. 
 
This Rosarian has gotten up close and personal with 
elephants, at least once being personally inspected with 
an elephant trunk under her clothes. She co-authored 
"Packy and Me" with her husband, Dr. Matthew 
Maberry, and she is having a fabulous time as a 
Rosarian, this year becoming a Red Cape for 2016 
Prime Minister Rick Saturn. She is Patricia Maberry. 

 

Royal Pitch at Hillsboro Stadium 
 

   98 MPH 
Fastball Wows 
Crowd! 
On Saturday 
August 8, 2015 Sir 
Knight Mark 

Sleasman was honored to provide the first pitch at a 
Hillsboro Hops baseball game. He had purchased the 
opportunity at the Royal Rosarian Foundation Annual 
Auction in February. At the Prime Minister's request, he 
wore his white uniform. 
 
Mark was introduced as "Mark Sleasman, representing 
the Portland Royal Rosarian Foundation." A few friends 
were there but an unexpected very loud cheer came 
from one fan behind the plate. Dame Barbara Brennan 
was in her season ticket seat and let the whole stadium 
know "Hooray for the Rosarians!" more than once. It 
made Mark smile and gave him confidence.  
 
Okay, it may not have been quite 98 mph but it was right 
down the middle. Way to go, Mark! 

 

Knighting Class of 2015 
 

   New 
Member 
Knighting 
Ceremony 
The Royal 
Rosarian 
Council 
performed 
flawlessly 
as they 
carried out 

this year's traditional Knighting Ceremony. Prime 
Minister Marilyn Schultz is shown here as she 
executed her part at the microphone. 



   

The New Member Class of 2015 is shown here as 
each awaits his or her part in the unique ceremony. 
The event was held at the Sheraton Airport Hotel. It 
was a memorable evening for all participants. 

photos by Bill Barry 
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http://www.royalrosarians.org/


 

2015 Holiday Brunch 
 

   

 
. 

 

Announcements 
 

   For the Good 
of the 
Organization 
James Stahl 
PM Trip Party 
Come join your 
friends for a 
party, find out 
more about Jim 
and Geneane's 
trip to 
Switzerland, Germany, and Amsterdam, and meet those 
who are signed up.  
 
The party starts at 4:00 p.m. on Sunday, September 13 
at the home of trip Co-chairs Mark and Lori Reaksecker. 
If you'd like to come, please email Cyndie Glazer at 
glazercj@aol.com. 

San Antonio Fiesta in 2016 
Mark your calendars for April 17-24 in 2016. Upcoming 
Prime Minister Rick Saturn is planning to take a large 
delegation of Royal Rosarians to participate in the San 
Antonio Fiesta. All are invited to join the fun. Watch for 
more details. In the meantime, contact co-chair Dukes 
Bob Strader, Peter Glazer or Rob Hungerford for more 
information. 

 

 

 

http://www.royalrosarians.org/


 

Calendar 
 

    
 
Rosarian Council Meetings -- The 
final Council meeting for this 
Rosarian year will be held at 6:00 
p.m on September 21 (at Schultz 
residence). 

Royal Rosarian Foundation 
Meetings -- The final Board meeting 
will be held on Tuesday, September 
29.at 6:30 p.m. 

Prime Minister's Ball - Sept 12, Sentinel Hotel 
 
Pendleton Round-Up - Sept 17-20, Pendleton, OR  
 
Autumn Leaf Festival - Sept 25-27, Leavenworth, WA 

Detailed information for each event can be found online in the 
calendar section of the Royal Rosarian website. Click the link 
below. 

click here to see the Royal Rosarian website. 

 

Jim Nielson's Truisms 
 

    
This Issue's 
"Truism" 
 
"A smile is the light 
in your window that 
tells others that 
there is a caring, 
sharing person 
inside.  
 
 

-- Denis Waitley  

 
 
(The late Jim Nielson, Prime Minister in 1979, was 
famous for his "truisms" which he happily shared in each 
issue of the Royal Update from its launch in 2005 until 
his death in 2011. Jim was knighted under the rose 
Sutter's Gold, pictured. Truisms now are either from 
Jim's archives or are quotations Duke Peter thinks Jim 
would like. If you'd like to suggest a quotation please 
email it to Peter.) 

  

 

Contact Information 

email: tjm@atiyehbros.com 
phone: 503-869-4321 
web: http://www.royalrosarians.org 

Join our mailing list! 
Join
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